
 

 

Update: Picketing Rules 
 

Members have been informed about the dispute between the PSA and the GPW over the matter of non-

implementation of a new remuneration framework. As reported previously, a deadlock was reached 

between parties as the employer took a decision not to implement the new framework. A certificate of 

non-resolution, permitting the PSA to go on a strike, was issued by the GPSSBC. PSA members have 

given a clear mandate to embark on industrial action and the process to do so has commenced.  

 

Picketing Rules were developed by the PSA and proposed to the employer. A period of seven days was 

given to the employer to respond, and such response has not been received. As a result, the PSA has 

approached the Bargaining Council for intervention to issue Picketing Rules that will be binding to both 

parties.  

 

The PSA will do everything possible to ensure that the Rules are finalised without further delay and 

members can participate in a legally protected strike. Further developments will be communicated. 
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